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May 2020- COVID-19 thoughts

Here we all are, hoping the next two weeks will bring us different news as our entire world endures
this rare pandemic event.

Hopefully, we all will soon start to see our lives become a little more normal than it has been over
these recent weeks. I can't wait to go out with girlfriends for a meal and drinks, and to celebrate a
few birthdays that have come and gone since the middle of March.

Many of us have been stuck at home looking at the same four walls for several weeks. Let's just
think of our time now as being very precious and memorable.

Plus, there may be a few more organizing projects that you might want to complete before we are
all able to again enjoy somewhat of a "normal life" — because once we get the taste of freedom, we
won't want to be stuck indoors any longer, am I right?

Here are a few projects that I have shared in my past newsletters. Plus, you can find more at my
website www.LogicalPlacement.com if interested. You'll find several topics at the bottom of the
page, if you wish to do further research, including:

Organize Your Linen Closet 
Organize Your Recipes 
Organizer Your Medicine Closet 
Organize Your Closet 
Organize Your Kitchen 
Organizer Your Pantry 
Organize Your Final Wishes 
Organize Your Closet - looks like this weekend, we will be in the 60's!

I know a lot of families are doing much more cooking at home these days, so by organizing your
recipes, you can see what you would still be interested in making. And, keep in mind you may still
need to substitute some ingredients for others, but be a little adventurous!

Also get members of your family involved. With my college kids at home, they have been given the
weekly task to cook a dinner of their choice for the family. This is ensuring they are practicing some
life skills as well, right? Plus Mom and Dad get the night off. It's a win-win for everyone.

I hope you and your family a safe return come May 15th — and, in the meantime, stay safe and
healthy.

And when we're living more normal lives once again, please let me know what organizing project
you did during this time!

Your local professional organizer, 
Betty Huotari

P.S. If you would like to share this email with a friend, please pass it along and if they would like to
be added to my list, have them send me an email. If you wish to unsubscribe from the monthly
newsletter, please send an email to betty@logicalplacement.com.

Like  

 

 

http://www.logicalplacement.com/


©2020 Logical Placement LLC | 11469 Fawn Valley Trail, Fenton, MI 48430

Web Version   Preferences   Forward   Unsubscribe  

  

Powered by

GoDaddy Email Marketing ®

https://gem.godaddy.com/?

